
 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

With the Summer Fair only eight Saturdays away on 17th June, we need your help! 

 

We are once again collecting jolly jars. If you have any empty jars at home, please fill them 

with special treats – these can be sweets, trinkets or even little crafting kits – and bring them 

into Office. 

 

The dates for the Summer Fair tombola donation dates have been confirmed: 

• Kids’ tombola = Friday 19th May 

• Adult’s tombola = Thursday 25th May  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

Upcoming events: Add the dates to your iCal 
Please note event changes are marked in red below. 

Date  Spring term event 

Fri 19 May Kids’ tombola donations  

Thu 25 May Adult’s tombola donations 

Sat 17 Jun, 12-3PM Summer Fair 

 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/ical/advdb6ri46fnmgn2655bnsf0vo@group.calendar.google.com/public/basic.ics

